
 

 

Watch this space for exciting 

events in the coming weeks 

including the launch of our 

community café, pupil rewards 

and much more! 

∞ Residential letters have been sent to all pupils in year 7 and 

above.  Please note responses and deposits are due 

Wednesday 14th September if you wish to secure a space on 

the trip for your child. 

∞ Our brand-new library is nearly complete -  We just have 

furnishing and one last window to sort out! 

-  We would be extremely grateful for book donations: 

new, nearly new, and well-read copies of books are all 

very welcome. 

- We will be sending out a wish list link very soon if you 

are interested in specific texts we are keen to have in 

the library. 

o Huge thanks to our generous donors and the 

∞
It has been wonderful to welcome everyone back and to share our school spaces with our 

new starters.  This week the classes have been working on settling in and starting to work on 

their new themes. 

Our year 9 class are starting their curriculum work towards their GCSE qualifications, while 

our other years have started work on their international baccalaureate line of inquiry.  These 

lines of inquiry are explored through the full breadth of curriculum subjects, showcasing how 

skills and themes can generalise outside of the specific scenario they arise in. 

It would be impossible to talk about our week without expressing our deepest sadness at the 

passing of Queen Elizabeth II.  We have spent the day talking with pupils about how they feel 

about the news and to share their thoughts about her life in service to us and the new King. 

“It is sad she died: now her son is the King” 

“There will be lots of change, we have a Queen we will have a King” 

“The Queen was very good; I will miss her” 

News regarding our webinars for this half-term will be sent                                                     

home as part of our school calendar launch later this week. 

This half term we will be covering Pathalogical Demand Avoidance (PDA), as well as exciting 

news about out curriculum. 

Previous webinars can be found uploaded on our website 

Courageous: This week we are selecting all of our pupils to be recognised for demonstrating this 

value following their transition to a new school or new school year. 
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“It has been wonderful to settle 

into this community and be 

able to part of The Cavendish 

School.” 


